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Comments: Closure of ohv trails in the San Bernardino mountain range greatly impacts several communities. To
start several groups utilize these trails from off-roaders, bikes, campers, and those looking to explore the forest
close to Southern California. Many of the trails are unique to Southern California and give motorcycle and many
more the opportunity to recreate safety and enjoy the outdoors. Many of the routes work to connect arrowhead
and big bear allowing for safe travel Offroad without needing to be on paved highway. This allows to shared
tourism and community in the mountains. Additionally closure of these ohv trails will undoubtedly lead to
unresponsible parties making their own trails causing more damage to forest and ecosystem. All users of the
trails will happily stay on marked paths however with closure there is no options. Additionally with the impacts of
recent wild fire keeping trails open in other areas is very important. Please keep trails open.



